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APO named as official newswire for Africa Finance &
Investment Forum 2015

APO has been named as official newswire of the Africa Finance & Investment Forum 2015 (AFIF), the annual pan-African
forum, to be held in Cape Town, South Africa from 24 to 26 November 2015.

With an expected 300 people from all over the world, the three days event will see North & South policymakers, financiers,
bankers and private sector entrepreneurs discuss and find practical business solutions. It will focuses on strengthening
Africa's private sector through a pragmatic and business oriented approach.

For more on the conference visit www.emrc.be/en/events/afif-2015.aspx and information on APQO's wire service is available
at www.apo-opa.com/services.php.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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